
 
Construction Update 

Cambridge-Johnson STP 2925(1) 
[Cambridge-Johnson VT 15 Resurfacing Project] 

 
 
DATE: Friday, May 16, 2025 
 
SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT: In observance of Memorial Day, crews will be off-site by 
noon on Friday, May 23, and return on Tuesday, May 27, at 6 a.m. 
 
TRAFFIC IMPACT AND DURATION: From Monday, May 19, through Thursday, May 
22, between 6 a.m. and 7 p.m., and on Friday, May 23, between 6 a.m. and 12 p.m., 
there will be two traffic control packages with alternating one-way traffic on Vermont 
Route 15 (VT 15) between Park Street in Johnson and the VT 15/ VT 108 junction in 
Cambridge.  
 
The construction of the Park & Ride on VT 15 located just east of the VT 15/ VT 108 
roundabout in Cambridge has been postponed. The parking lot is open to the public. A 
follow-up notice will be issued when this work is rescheduled. 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Next week, crews will conduct ditching and install stone 
fill at the box culvert on VT 15 in Cambridge. Another crew will install guardrail in the 
same location. In the Village of Johnson, crews will install a guardrail run on VT 15 near 
Park Street. 



 
 

Crews conduct work on a box culvert on VT 15 in Cambridge, VT. 

LOCATION: Vermont Route 15 from the VT 15/ VT 108 junction in Cambridge, 
continuing 9.1 miles to a point east of the VT 100C intersection in the Village of 
Johnson. 
 
PROJECTED COMPLETION: Fall 2025 
Project Fact Sheet   |   Sign up for Project Updates 
 
CONTACT US: 
Elaine Ezerins 
Public Information Consultant 
603-782-2460 
elaine.ezerins@wsp.com 

https://resources.vtrans.vermont.gov/FactSheet/default.aspx?pin=10B256
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